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	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

Cargill appoints AAEC graduate next president and chief executive officer
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Agriculture giant Cargill reports Chief Operating Officer, Brian Sikes, will take over as President and Chief Executive Officer of the Minnesota-based company at the start of 2023. Sikes, 54 years old and a 31-year company veteran, will become the 10th CEO in Cargill’s 157-year history. Sikes received his bachelor's degree in agricultural economics from Texas Tech. In 2020, he was recognized as a Davis College Distinguished Alumni.

QUICKTAKE
AEC’s Clark named Ag Council ‘Matador of the Month’
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Name: Madelon Clark; Major: Agriculture Communications; Classification: Senior; Organization: AgriTechsans; Hometown: Menard, Texas; Month: October 2022
  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to Davis College help support scholarships & more
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Davis College’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and Davis College graduates continue to be a testimony to Davis College’s success. 

COMING SOON
 2023 Spring - First Class Day

         Monday, Jan. 11

 Distinguished Alumni &   

Outstanding Young Alumni

         Awards

           Monday, Apr. 10, 2023

           McKenzie Merket Alumni Center


	

	
	Akers is known as an excellent communicator, doing a skillful job moving between the university’s many audiences from students to faculty and staff, as well as audiences both internal and external to Texas Tech. In her new post, Akers will serve as the primary senior administrator responsible for management of faculty retentions, partner accommodations and strategic hires; search, onboarding and professional development of new deans, department chairs and other administrators as appropriate; and work with college deans on the recruitment, appointment and review of associate deans, department chairs, school directors and area coordinators. Most recently, Akers served as Interim Dean of Davis College for a year and half, and prior to that was tasked as Associate Dean for Academic & Student Program​s for eight years. << more
Profile: AEC’s Rudy Ritz works to meet needs of underrepresented students
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Rudy Ritz, an associate professor in the Department of Agricultural Education & Communications, is working with other faculty members on ways to help Hispanic students get involved in undergraduate research and support initiatives that offer experiential learning opportunities like internships. Texas Tech was designated as a Hispanic-Serving Institution by the U.S. Department of Education in 2019.

Happy Holidays; Just want you to know how much you’re appreciated
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We wish you a very happy holiday season and a peaceful and prosperous New Year. Please take time during the rush of the holidays to enjoy the things in life that really matter. Separately, if you are in Lubbock this holiday season, remember the Annual Carol of Lights ceremony and take a drive through campus. This year's program will serve as the official kickoff for Texas Tech's Centennial Celebration.

AAEC banking conference Distinguished Service Award goes to Joe Kim King
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Brady-based banking CEO Joe Kim King was presented the ‘2022 Distinguished Banking Service Award' at the 49th Annual Bankers Agricultural Credit Conference. The longtime executive with Brady National Bank received the honor in November during an awards presentation at Tech’s International Cultural Center. “Mr. King has given much time and effort to serving his community and the banking industry,” said AAEC’s Phillip Johnson.

PSS’s Lam-Son Phan Tran is among world’s most cited researchers …. again
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Lam-Son Phan Tran, an expert in biotechnology and biological sciences, has once more been named among the world's most highly cited researchers in their respective fields for 2022. The annual list is compiled by Clarivate Analytics. “Dr. Tran is one of the top plant biologists in the world, and his continued recognition demonstrates the respect of the plant biology community for his exceptional work,” said PSS’s Glen Ritchie.

Davis College students on the road to national AFA Leader Conference
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Twenty-two Davis College undergraduates attended the Agriculture Future of America's Leadership Conference this month in Kansas City, Missouri. The AFA provides personal and professional development programs to college students and young professionals in agriculture. “This conference is the bridge between college and career for undergraduate students studying food and agriculture,” said SSC’s Sandra Addo.

Texas Alliance for Water Conservation Water College set to launch on Jan. 19
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 The Texas Alliance for Water Conservation is hosting its 9th Annual Water College from 9 a.m.to 2:30 p.m. on Jan. 19. Connecting today's producers and crop consultants with the latest in irrigation technology and research is the focus of the free event at Lubbock Civic Center. The program brings together area producers, consultants and agriculture industry leaders in an effort to present the latest in water management technologies.

Davis College Ambassadors for Agriculture offer new hats, colors for fall semester
[image: image12.jpg]


The SSC is set to dress you for success, or at minimum make it clear that you’re easily more identifiable with Davis College. Six updated caps are available for this semester. Five of the $15 baseball-style caps highlight a Masked Rider logo. Colors include black, gray, khaki, red and white. Also, new this year is a ventilated, black and white ($25) version that sports an offset Davis College lock-up.

Winter Welcome; Davis College fete returns to Livestock Arena on Jan. 19
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Davis College’s Student Success Center is set to launch their annual ‘Winter Welcome & Queso Cook-off’ on Jan. 19 at the Animal & Food Sciences Livestock Arena. The Queso Cook-off begins at 5:30 p.m. Teams must be in Davis College to compete. Another of the evening’s highlights will be the Mr. Davis Contest, hosted by the Ag Council, said Madi Nall, Davis College’s Administrator for Scholarships.
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